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Ridge View Elementary | Newsletter 
 

        January| 2022  
 

 Principal’s Message 
Welcome back and HAPPY NEW YEAR! I hope everyone had 
an enjoyable and relaxing winter recess.  It’s wonderful to see 
the students back at school this week as we look ahead to 
the new year.  As always, January is a time when many of us 
set goals or make resolutions. This can also be a great tool to 
use with our kids. Sitting down with your child to discuss how 
the school year going so far can be a positive conversation 
and wonderful way to show your support.  Setting goals and 
tracking our progress is very motivational.  

As always, thank you for your continued support and 
partnership.  I wish you all health and happiness in 2022! 

-Ms. Doleac 

   

 

 2021-2022 Kindergarten Registration 
It’s hard to believe that kindergarten enrollment for the 2021-22 
school year begins this month.  It is very important that we have an 
accurate count of the number of kindergartners who will be 
attending Ridge View next school year.  If you have a child who will 
be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2022, please come in to 
register him/her for kindergarten.  Information will be sent home soon 
and posted on our website regarding this process. Also, please help 
us spread the word to friends and neighbors with kindergartners who 
might not be aware of the enrollment period.  Kindergarten 
Orientation will be held Friday, February 25th at 1:30 p.m. 

 

  Upcoming School Events 

January 3 

School Resumes 

January 17 

MLK Day, NO SCHOOL 

January 18 

Grade Transmittal Day, NO 
SCHOOL 

January 19 

SCC Mtg, 5:30 pm 

January 21 

Raptor PRIDE Assembly 

 

RAPTOR PRIDE    
 Positive 

 Respect 

 Involvement 

 Directions First Time 

 Excellence 
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  PTA Announcements   

The Ridge View PTA strives to create educational enrichment 
opportunities for the students and to foster an overall positive 
school community for parents, teachers, and students. Please 
consider joining PTA! You can pick up a PTA envelope from the 
office or join online at: 
https://ridgeviewelementary.memberhub.com/store 

If you would like to get involved and volunteer, please contact our 
PTA President, Joyce Jensen, at 801.433.7673. 

 

In Other News…                     

Ridge View Welcomes New Teachers 

The new year brings two new faces to Ridge View.  We are 
pleased to introduce, Mrs. King, a new 6th grade teacher, and Mrs. 
Stowell, a new 5th grade teacher. Both are excellent educators 
and have been hired due to our growing enrollment and large 
class sizes in each of these grade levels. The addition of these two 
new classes will greatly benefit our students!  

Please join us in welcoming Mrs. King and Mrs. Stowell to our 
school. 

Student Council Events 

We appreciate the Student Council for hosting a fun Spirit Week to 
celebrate the holiday season.  Students and staff had a great time 
and enjoyed many fun “dress up” days! Please watch for other 
upcoming activities the Student Council has planned.  
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GRADE LEVEL                           
HIGHLIGHT: Preschool 

This month in preschool we 
are excited to introduce 
“Mindful Moments with 
Monster”. We will use 
monster puppets to prompt 
discussions about 
social/emotional topics from 
the Utah Core Standards for 
Early Learning, including; 
following classroom rules, 
taking turns, sharing, and 
inviting others to play. Our 
students will help teach the 
monster how to behave 
appropriately (and practice 
appropriate behavior 
themselves in the process). 
We will also continue to 
practice name writing using 
the appropriate grasp, as 
well as study their monthly 
letters, numbers, colors, and 
shapes. We look forward to a 
month filled with fun 
exploration and learning 
through play.  

  

 

 

 
 

  


